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PRESS RELEASE 

The Minister of Interior Mr. Tassos Giannitsis sent today a letter to Mr. Athanassios Tsouras, President of the Institutions and Transparency Committee of the Parliament, asking that the parties should be invited to submit their proposals for amendments or additions on party funding, addressing their debts, transparency issues etc. 

